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TO PARTIES OF RECORD:

On December 20, 1999, PacifiCorp filed with the Commission certain revisions to the
financial analyses included in its prefiled testimony in the above referenced dockets.
PacifiCorp also proposed that other parties wishing to respond to its revisions be
allowed to do so by January 4, 2000.

The revisions filed by PacifiCorp do not comply with Commission rules governing such
revisions. They do not identify which numbers have changed, and they do not provide
a date for the revisions. PacifiCorp is instructed to correct and refile these pages
immediately on receipt of this letter.

By letter dated December 21, 1999, the Commission Staff indicated that PacifiCorp’s
revised filing would not change the Staff testimony, and sought permission for Mr. Elgin
to provide an explanation. Mr. Elgin may prefile such an explanation by January 4,
2000. Any other wishing to address the revision to PacifiCorp’s testimony may also file
such testimony by January 4, 2000. Such testimony may be filed by telefax, to be
followed by a paper copy. It should be marked for identification in accordance with the

Prehearing Conference Order.

Very truly yours,
MARJORIE R. SCHAER
Administrative Law Judge




